LETTER FROM THE EDITOR __

Acta Oncologica has gone through a process of internationalisation; we have now subscribers
in 55 countries. The Editorial Board is based in the Nordic countries, submitted papers are
peer reviewed by an international panel of referees, the journal is printed in Ireland and
distributed from Great Britain.

Acta Oncologica is the official journal of the different oncological societies in the Nordic
countries. As a move to the internationalisation the earlier division into Associate Editors
and Advisory Board has been replaced by a revised list of members of an Advisory Board
only, representing researchers and experts from different countries.

Please also note that in this issue there is a revised version of our ‘Instructions to Authors’.

Finally, may I take this opportunity to wish all subscribers to Acta Oncologica A Happy
New Year.

Jerzy Einhorn
Chief Editor
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